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The weekend schedule for construction has changed. Here's what to expect:

Friday, July 22 - Paving south side turn bays and approaches with limited night work. Approaches
will be closed 30-45 min. in the afternoon. 
 
Saturday, July 23 - Crews will begin striping in the morning. No night work planned.

Sunday, July 24 to Monday, July 25 - Crews will be working from 7 PM to 7 AM. The intersections
of State Highway 44 and Palmer Ln, Short Rd. and Stonehart Ave. will be intermittently closed. All
left hand turns in the project area will be restricted while crews build turn bays.

Tuesday, July 26 - Crews will continue night work to pave northside turn bays and approaches too. 

With night work, expect bright lights, backup alarms and flaggers. 

Temperatures are high right now, and our road crews and contractors work very hard. Please
remember to treat everyone on the roadway with respect.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact us by phone or email to pass them along.
Contact information can be found below, or you can reply directly to this email. Thank you for your
patience. 
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